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Please do not move SB 1515. It would be wasting taxpayer funds to study internet voting. We need to be 

working to make our elections more secure, not spending money to study less-secure methods of 

voting.  

Another problem with this bill is that it is terrible timing for the State of Oregon to consider anything 

new technological. The Secretary of State’s website was recently hacked by an unknown intruder and 

has been down for over a week and Cover Oregon is an embarrassment, because of its failure. 

The citizens of Oregon are losing patience with government, and to put more of their taxes toward 

another wasteful study would be unwise.  


